
  

 

Friday 28 July, 2023 

 

2023 Athletics Carnival Postponed 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers; 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, next week’s Athletics Carnival (Thursday 3 August) has had to be 
postponed.  

Unfortunately, the grounds have been assessed as being in an unsafe condition for students to use because 
of incomplete groundwork by council. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, and we will be sure to notify you of the new date and 
venue as soon as possible. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding. 

Kind Regards, 
Sean Pope 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


